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25/09/2024  09:30:302024/4022/P OBJNOT N Economakis We object to the application on the following grounds:

1. the roof terrace will overlook directly into a bedroom in the neighbouring property, as well as other rooms 

and the garden, constituting an infringement of privacy.

2. the proposal may result in disturbance if gatherings/parties are held on the roof terrace

3. the proposal is likely to result in a loss of light to our property.

Taken together, the proposal would result in a loss of amenity.

25/09/2024  12:07:002024/4022/P OBJ David Tagg I would like to object to the application on the following grounds.

1. Currently the joint garden of numbers 1 and 1A Fawley Road is bordered by high fencing and walls which 

make the garden a very peaceful and quiet place. There is no noise from any source, not even the nearby 

roads. This means that the garden is an ideal place for quiet thinking and reading undisturbed. However, that 

could change dramatically with a roof terrace overlooking it which is what the proposals would produce. Noise 

could then come from eating, drinking and loud conversation, possibly even from groups of people or parties. 

This would be a gross infringement and destroy a much treasured and much loved amenity.

2. The roof terrace would overlook the window of my sitting room, meaning I would need to draw my blind to 

maintain privacy.

3. The roof terrace is likely to result in a loss of light to my property. 

Altogether the proposals constitute a severe degradation of my current amenities.
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